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Junior Infants - Booklist 2022/2023  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
We have decided that the school will continue to order ALL items on the booklists again this year. We hope that 
this decision will ease pressure on families. All books and items on the list will be delivered directly to the 
school for your child/children and will be distributed to your child on their return to school.  
  

Book Rental Scheme: 

English:  Literacy Lift Off books 

*Parents and children who receive rental books are responsible for their return in good condition. If due care 
is not taken of the rental books, payment may be requested to cover the cost of replacing any lost or 
damaged books. 

 

Books and materials purchased centrally and ready in school: 

English:  Just Handwriting Junior Infants 

Maths: Busy at Maths     

Religion: Grow in Love 

Materials and Stationery: 
  

1 x Aisling Junior Notebook 
2 x Ormond Project Copies extra wide ruled 
4 x Ormond Blank Copies 
1 x Ormond Junior Sum Copy book 
Pritt Stick (Pack of 3) 
2 Easy grip pencils (Faber Castell Red Junior Grip)  
Pack of Twistables x 2 
4 x A4 plastic folders with fasteners 
3 x A5 plastic folders with fasteners 
2 x Whiteboard markers 
3 x Play-Doh Large pots   

The cost per child will be: €75 

Please note:  

• The above price also covers the usual payment of €30 per child for Pupil Personal Accidental 24-Hour 
Cover, homework journal, photocopying etc. for the year 2022/2023.  

• Once school finishes, we will set up the payment process on Aladdin for the different class levels. Can 
you please ensure that this payment is made before Friday, July 29th. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Book Rental team for their support in the coordination of the 
book rental scheme and the organisation of the costing, ordering and covering process. If you have any further 
queries, please do not hesitate in making contact at info@dungourneyns.ie. 

Wishing you all a safe and happy summer break. 

Kind regards, 

 
Duncan Mc Carthy 
Principal 
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